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Multiple Career Opportunities Available At Waldorf

Do you have any interest in working for Waldorf University? Now is the time to apply! We
have multiple faculty, staff and coaching positions available for application. We would love
to see some of Warrior alum return to Waldorf as employees! For the complete list of job
openings, please click the button below for more details. We look forward to receiving your
application!

Apply Now!

Looking for a job elsewhere? Waldorf will be hosting a career and internship fair on
Wednesday, March 15 from 9:30 AM - 11:30 AM in the Atrium. This is a free event and is
open to the public. Full-time and part-time jobs, internships and volunteer opportunities are
offered through participating employers. For more information contact the Career Center at
641.585.8681 or email careers@waldorf.edu

Music & Theatre Department Events for March and April 2023

WALDORF UNIVERSITY HIGH SCHOOL CHOIR AND HONOR BAND



FESTIVAL
Boman Fine Arts Center
March 02, 2023
7:00 PM - 8:00 PM

MUSIC DEPARTMENT RECITAL
Odvin Hagen Music Center Recital Hall
March 28, 2023
7:00 PM - 8:00 PM

THE ADDAMS FAMILY, APRIL 12-15
Boman Fine Arts Center
April 12 - 15, 2023
7:30 PM - 9:30 PM

SPRING SPECTACULAR: WALDORF CHOIR CONCERT
Boman Fine Arts Center
April 22, 2023
7:00 PM - 9:00 PM

SPRING SPECTACULAR: WIND SYMPHONY & PERCUSSION ENSEMBLE
Boman Fine Arts Center
April 23, 2023
3:00 PM - 5:00 PM

SAVE THE DATE: Homecoming 2023 is scheduled for
September 28 - October 1

Alumni Board Applicants Needed! The Waldorf Foundation Window of
Opportunity Pledge Campaign

Are you a Waldorf alum who has interest in
becoming more involved? The Waldorf
Alumni Board has a few vacancies that
need to be filled ASAP. The 20-24 member
board serves as the voice of Waldorf
University alumni and meets four times a
year on campus. Each member of the
Alumni Board serves a four year term. The
board advises the Waldorf Director of

The Waldorf Lutheran College Foundation
is conducting a "Window of Opportunity"
pledge campaign. Any donations will be
matched by an extremely generous donor
during this "window", all the way up to
$500,000 in total donations. So - think of
each dollar donated to this campaign as
being worth double its value within this
threshold. If you have been thinking about



Alumni Relations.

If you are interested in serving, or would
like to nominate a fellow alum to serve,
please fill out our application by clicking the
button below or contact the Alumni Office
via email at alumni@waldorf.edu

donating, now is a very good time to
consider contributing. If you feel inclined -
click the "donate online" button below, and
then you must select "Window of
Opportunity" as the option. We are grateful
for every single donation we have received
so far, and the generosity of our incredible
donors will help us sustain a successful and
bright future for Waldorf University as a
whole. Thank you, and God Bless!

Application Donate Online

Alumni in the News

Rev. David Fretham with his wife, Darlene.
They met while attending Waldorf College.

Rev. David Fretham '72 Continues to
Fill in Where needed

Rev. David Fretham '72 is like many
ministers who “retire,” as he's still very busy
teaching and preaching God’s word.
Fretham, or Pastor Dave as he was known
by his congregations, and his wife,
Darlene, moved to Winnebago (MN) in
2019, after Fretham made the decision to
retire.

​The last congregation he served as a called
pastor was in Springfield (MN). However,
he is now serving as a vacancy pastor for 2
churches in the Blue Earth (MN) area. “I
have already served as a vacancy pastor in
Truman, at St. John’s Lutheran Church
north of Elmore and am now serving as a
vacancy pastor for St. Paul’s Lutheran in
Blue Earth and Immanuel Lutheran Church,
Emerald Township,” he says. “And, I still
help teach confirmation in Springfield."

To read the full story by the Faribault
County Register, click the image of Rev.
Fretham to the left.

The Waldorf University Bookstore
has all the Warrior gear you could
ever need. Click the button below
to shop online and support WU!

Shop Online!



Alumni Shirts Still Available!

We still have plenty of Alumni T-Shirts
available for purchase! Shirts cost $15.
Pickup is also an option if you would prefer
to stop by the Alumni Office to get your shirt
in person - we would love to see you! Click
the button below to purchase an Alumni
Shirt to show off your Warrior pride.

Purchase Shirt

What's Your Waldorf Story?



The Waldorf University Marketing Team is searching for alumni willing to share their
"Waldorf Story" and possibly be included in an upcoming marketing campaign. We love
staying in touch with our alumni and want to see where everyone is at years after their
Waldorf journey. Pictured above is the 1988-89 Phi Theta Kappa students! Click the button
below to share your story, or send an email to alumni@waldorf.edu - we can't wait to read
it - Go Warriors!

My Waldorf Story

AMAZON SMILE - Want to help make a difference while you shop in the Amazon
app, at no extra cost to you? Simply follow the instructions below to select "Waldorf
Lutheran College Foundation Inc" as your charity and activate AmazonSmile in the



app. They'll donate a portion of your eligible mobile app purchases to us. 

How it works:
1. Open the Amazon app on your phone
2. Select the main menu (=) & tap on "AmazonSmile" within Programs & Features
3. Select "Waldorf Lutheran College Foundation Inc" as your charity
4. Follow the on-screen instructions to activate AmazonSmile in the mobile app 

Click Here to Learn More
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